
2nd Grade Donation List 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
Welcome back to another great year at Victoriano Elementary! We are excited to 
be working with your child in helping him/her achieve proficiency in second grade.  
Please keep in mind that with all students having their own Chromebooks, every 
student should also have their own personal set of headphones that they can 
either keep in their backpack or leave at school.  If your child does not have 
his/her own headphones, please purchase him/her some as soon as possible.   
Also, we would greatly appreciate your help with some classroom donations. 
 
 

Please donate the following items to school as soon as possible. 

●​ Pencils- Ticonderoga is BEST! (NO MECHANICAL pencils please!) 
●​ Dry erase markers (Thin Black Expo markers are best) 
●​ Tissue (we go through these QUICKLY) 
●​ Red pens 
●​ Glue sticks- Elmer 
●​ Anti-bacterial wipes 
●​ Baby wipes 

  
 
Most of these items can be found at Walmart,Target, or even in bulk at 
Costco/Sam’s Club; are very reasonably priced. We really appreciate your support 
with this.  If you have any questions, we will be happy to talk with you about it. 
 
Thank you, 
The Second Grade Team  


